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Evaluation of the course:

What was good?  

It seemed as though the course went reasonably well.  We used my class notes without much modification, and the try-its (active learning exercises) were very similar to what I used last year.   

I broke the first homework up into two separate homeworks, so that we could have two smaller ones with shorter time frames.  This seemed to help the students adjust to the workload a little bit better than having one 2-week homework to start off the class.

I handed out a formal project description early in the quarter (Day 15) this year, and some examples of good projects from the advanced course.  I also insisted that they submit a project topic relatively early in the quarter (Day 24).  Overall, the quality of the projects was quite a bit better this year than last year, I gave many A’s that I was happy with, and I have some projects copied to use next time I teach the class.

What wasn't so good?  

I gave several very low grades on the project, including 2 or 3 F’s.  I even had Rich Layton look over the failing projects, and he agreed that they were very poor. 
Next Time I/We Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying
At this point it might be good to type up the try-its.

It might be good to have a grading rubric for the projects.  It might be possible to modify something that Rich Layton has used for ME311 or ME421, so that the students have some understanding of what it required.  It seems to be worse for the juniors who have not been through these courses.
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